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CITY OF HANCOCK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SALE OF REAL PROPERTY 

 

 

The City of Hancock will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 21, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

City Hall Council Chambers, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock to consider public comments on the 

proposed sale of the following real property owned by the City: 

Lot 22 of Spruce Haven, parcel #051-530-022-00. 

Lot 23 of Spruce Haven, parcel #051-530-023-00. 

A map of the parcels is available for review at the City Office, 399 Quincy St., during regular 

business hours, 8:00 am to 4:30 pm. 

 

Linda Kalinec 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


